
 

 

Dear Class of 2025 and Families,  

  

On behalf of the faculty and staff, I am pleased to welcome you to Pemberton Township High School. You 

will soon embark on a four-year journey with us as the Class of 2025, and I am confident that you will have an 

outstanding experience. We have a gifted faculty, a rigorous curriculum, and numerous sports and activities to 

engage students outside the classroom. 

At PTHS, you will have the opportunity to take an outstanding array of courses, including over 15 

Advanced Placement Courses, 30 Honors courses, and 30 Dual Enrollment courses, earning college credits at 

Rowan College at Burlington County. You will have the opportunity to take Career and Technical Education 

courses that help prepare you for careers and jobs beyond high school. We also offer three academies, STEM 

Academy, FAME Academy, and or our Medical Arts Academy, which provides in-depth curricular programs, 

internships, and opportunities such as job shadowing and various field trips. Students have the opportunity to be 

part of our AVID program, which focuses on providing access to four-year colleges for students in the academic 

middle capable of completing a college preparatory path so that they achieve success in a rigorous curriculum. 

I can imagine the mixed emotions you may be experiencing as you begin to think of transitioning to high 

school: nervousness, excitement, or general curiosity.  I want you to know your feelings are valid, and our staff 

will be here to support you every step of the way. We encourage you to view our 9th-grade orientation video, 

which can be found on our high school web page and review all the class descriptions in our course directory and 

create a schedule that will match your personality. Please find comfort in knowing our staff is ready and eager to 

work with you. I, and the entire Pemberton Township High School faculty and staff, am here to help you reach 

your goals. 

 

With Hornet Pride,  

Eder Joseph, Principal  

 

 

 


